
 
 

 
 

 

Samuel Morris & Jennifer Schmaltz 

W3279 Old 16 Road 

West Salem, WI  54669 

January 12, 2020 

Board of Public Works 

400 La Crosse St. #5 

La Crosse, WI  54601 

Dear Board of Public Works: 

We are interested in purchasing one of the lots on Creekside, PL., in the Roesler addition, 

in order to build a single-family home.  The lot we would like to purchase is the one 

adjacent to 5255 Creekside Pl.  We would desire a similar size lot (97x254) and we are 

willing to pay$30,000 for this lot. 

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Samuel Morris & Jennifer Schmaltz 


